
 

 

     

 Date:   May 12, 2025 
 
To:   Development Services  
 
From:    Jeremy Young, Utility System Supervisor 
 
Subject:  Water/Sewer Abandonment – 1300 &1302 SW Market St. 
 
 

On May 08, 2025, Water Operations performed the Water service line 
abandonment for the addresses of 1300 &1302 SW Market St. This 
abandonment was in response to the customer performing a demolition of the 
structure on the property.  
 
The sewer service has been temporarily abandoned at the back of the curb as 
agreed upon between Water Utilities and the Oldham Village Developer (David 
Olson). The service lateral will attempt to be reused for the future structure, or if 
unable to do so it is required be properly abandoned at the main before any C of 
O is issued for that site.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Jeremy Young 
Assistant Director of Water Operations 
 
 


